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PRINCE VICTOR
OF WALES.

The portrait of His
Royal Highness
Pfince Albcrt Victor
Christian Edward,
the eldest son of the
Prince of Walès, is
here gi v on in his
peer'srobesashetook
theoathandhisseatin
the -Holise of Lords
and subscribed the
roll on his creation
to hold the honore
and dignities of Earl
of Athione, and
Du ke of Clarence
ud 'Avondale on the

23rd of June. The
.young prince.was in-
tr o d'u 6ed by. the
Prince'of Wales and
his,.uncle theDtike
oPEdinburgh.. The
ceremony was a
strikingoie but space
forbids details. The
Princess. of Wales,
and the Princesses
Victoria and Maud
of. Wales were pre-
sent in the Royal
Gallery, and a num-
hr of ladies were
preseut in the Peer-
esse' Gallery. A

.message. \w as read
fr~om Hier Majesty
declaring it hr.plit.
sure 'that the new
Dukleof Claiènce*and

vondaleelould txike
pre edncenextafter-

h Duke of. Con-
neughb and before
the.Duke of Albàn'y',
In connéction *with'

h is t ill be, re,
mnnembered that
specii provision was
inade in the case of
the laite Prince Con.
sort to enable him to
sit beside Her Ma-
jesty on the throne
on state, occasions.

Some one bas said
of afme anda honor
able old age that itx
was t.he'childhood of

i~~ n m.ngiy.

"I know," she
declared to lerself:
"UIl just ask him
what to do." And
She did that very
evening,• T o h i ni
she announced, in
her frank way :

"It's a stubborn
facb that all this
afternoon I h a v e
lighted a candle and
searched diligently,
and can'tfind a single
available gi f t or
grace ; s, if you

9 DtU oI? AOLARENOEAND AVONDALE TSAKING MIS SEAT;IN THE ROUSE 0F LORDS. *please,,sir if you

S30 Cts. per An. Post-Paid.

THE GIRL WITH-
OUT A TAiLENT.
DY J. M. BINGU AM.

The. sermon that
day lad been about
service-" Go work
to-day mi my vine-
y a rd"a n d hiera
Dora fuund herself
trViiig to sttie down
tonSundayafternoon
nap on the parlor.
sofa; with thoso-

o;rd a persistently

ringing uilier ears.
Shie' shut her eyes.
and waited patiently
for a drowse. It
could nôt bo induced
evenwith favoring
conditions.

If!i&tj'sn'just

one ail stirred up,
;and then not tell
theam what to do I I
surely can't b a a
mnissionafry, andy
never yet succeeded
in h'alding ra Sunday-
school cLass. Here
I mun peering through
.the. pickets into the
-vineyard inuch a e
Adam) and Eve miglit
have pered into
Paradise. Deary
me 1" and shie rose
from the sofa and
took a seat on the
litle uncomfortable
hair-cloth stool by
way of pen ance.
She resolutely settled
down to a medita-
tion.


